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A Century of Grace: Keiko Dorothy Hasegawa Honored at Council Meeting 
 
In a heartwarming gathering at the City Council Meeting held on Tuesday, September 26th, our 
community had the privilege of celebrating a remarkable milestone in the life of an extraordinary 
individual. Keiko Dorothy Hasegawa, a true example of strength, wisdom, and love, was presented 
with a proclamation and a special Centenarian Coin in recognition of her 100th birthday, a       
meaningful occasion that was shared with her loving family, the 
City of Torrance Mayor, and City Council members. 
 
Surrounded by her loving family, who have been deeply          
influenced by her wisdom and love, Keiko accepted these     
honors with humility and grace. The room was filled with         
applause and a profound sense of admiration as we collectively 
celebrated a life that inspired us all. 
 
As we reflect on this particular evening, let us be inspired by  
Keiko's journey and the legacy she continues to build. May her 
centennial celebration serve as a reminder that age is not just a 
number but a testament to the wealth of experiences, wisdom, 
and love one shares with the world. Keiko, we celebrate you and 
are deeply grateful for the light you bring into our lives. Happy 
100th birthday!  


